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PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 
 

PDN 2014-05 

RC1 – One Watt Carbon Composition Resistors 

August 4, 2014 

 

 

Please be advised that Stackpole Electronics, Inc. has discontinued manufacture of the RC1style 

(one watt power rating version only) of carbon composition resistors.   

 

 

Product: RC1.   

 

Discontinuation Announcement Date:  August 4, 2014. 

Last Order Date: December 12, 2014. 

Last Shipment Date:   May 29, 2015. 

 

Recommended Replacement: ASR1, ASRM1 anti-surge resistor. 

 

Reason for Discontinuation: Lack of market demand. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For information please contact: 

Joseph Biernacki 

Vice President 

Quality Assurance 

 

(919) 875-2466 

jbiernacki@seielect.com 


